
                        The Holy Spirit Newsletter  
School Contact: head@holyspiritruncorn.co.uk Tel: 01928563148 www.holyspiritruncorn.co.uk 

https://twitter.com/holyspiritwa7 
 

 “This is my Son, whom I have chosen — listen to him!” “Luke 9:28-36  

Spring Term - Friday, 14th March 2025 

READY                                                 RESPECTFUL                                                       SAFE 
 

                                                                  Our Holy Spirit Values 
Forgiveness          Love          Honesty          Teamwork          Responsibility          Mutual Respect  

                                                            Love - Believe - Achieve - Thrive   

This week is the 2nd week of Lent, children have been reflecting on almsgiving as 
we continue to support our parish with the Harvest of Hope. Thank you all so much 
for your generous contributions. 
Attendance 
School is trying to improve attendance by the end of this half term and reach at 
least national average, which is 95%. Please support us by making sure your child 
is in school at 8.45 every day.  
Uniform,  
As we are moving towards the warmer weather, just a gentle reminder that converse and brightly 
coloured trainers are not appropriate for school. 
As year 6 prepare for high school we do understand they want to look older, however, polished nails, 
makeup and jewellery are not appropriate for school. Thank you for your support 
Donations 
We have started our Easter Bingo donations, if you can please contribute towards our prizes.   

Dates 

• 17th  March Football for KS1 the final session this term from KDE  

• 17th March– Yr 5 trip to the fire station 

• 20th March – Film Night, please pay £5 at the front office if you wish your child to attend. 

• 31st March - Parents Evening – book appointments through School Spider. 

• 3rd  April The Holy Spirit and JJs joint Easter Bingo  
Keep on top of your mental health 

Connect,  Take Notice,  Keep Learning,  Be Active  and  Give. 

 

We are proud of all our children OFSTED said 

. Pupils are encouraged to think about their aspirations for the future “July 2024 

Holy Spirt Value Award RAISE achievement Award Attendance 91.46% overall NA 95% 

 
 
 
 
Diamonds  –   Arthur 
Emeralds   –   Bella Rose 

Sapphires  –   Luci 
Amethyst  -   Tommy 
Topaz      -    Harley 

 
 
 
 
Diamonds –  Blossom 
Emeralds   – Jakub 
Sapphires –   Kayden 
Amethyst  -  Reagan 
Topaz -        Teddy 

 
Well done to Sapphires win again this week  
with 95.2 .for those children who come to school 
every day, keep it up I am proud of 
you,  
Reception  -  89.9 
Year 1 /2    -  87.3 
Year 3 /4    -  95.2 
Year 5        -  92.6       
Year 6        -  92.3      

Maximillian Kolbe Parish   

Please follow the link to access Fr Peter’s Parish Newsletter)  
http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/   .  
Ash Wednesday 5th March at The Holy Spirit 12 noon 10am & 7pm St Edwards all are welcome. 
We continue to pray for Wictor & Laura as they prepare for Holy Communion.    

Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to Troy and Crystal, I hope you have a wonderful time celebrating your birthday.   
 

 

You are the light of the world 

Let Your Light Shine Mathew 5:16 

 

mailto:head@holyspiritruncorn.co.uk
http://www.holyspiritruncorn.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/holyspiritwa7
http://www.saint-maximilian-kolbe.org/blog/weekly-newsletter/

